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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Werner, Michael [mwerner@craworld.com]
Sent: Friday, June 05, 2009 12:39 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: RO327, 2345 International Blvd, Oakland, 2Q09 Groundwater Sampling

Mr. Jerry Wickham, 
 
This is to notify you that CRA has scheduled groundwater monitoring and sampling on June 10 and 11, 2009 at the 
referenced site.  Please contact us if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael T. Werner               
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates   
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A          
Emeryville, CA 94608                
Direct:  (510) 420-3358 
Cell:  (916) 919-5847 
Fax:  (510) 420-9170    
 


